
 

Erratum 

Please be advised that the cover letter and appendices in the 

management plan was erroneously omitted from the copies at the 

Hermanus Library and online. The full management plan in respect of 

the notice published on the 12th of May 2024 will be available for 

viewing and commenting until the 22nd of August 2024. 

 

FERNKLOOF NATURE RESERVE 

MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 

Invitation for Public Comment  

National Environmental Management:  Protected Areas Act, 2003 

(Act 57 of 2003) 

 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 39 (3) of the National Environmental Management:  

Protected Areas Act, 2003 (Act 57 of 2003) that the proposed Management Plan for the 

Fernkloof Nature Reserve shall be made available for inspection at the Hermanus Library from 

14 May 2024 to 14 June 2024 and can also be viewed online at 

https://www.capenature.co.za/care-for-nature/stewardship/.  

 

Any comments and/or objections to the proposed plan can be submitted to Ms Brilaine Manasse 

in writing either via email bmanasse@capenature.co.za,  via post to CapeNature, Private 

Bag X29, GATESVILLE, 7766 or hand delivered to CapeNature, PGWC Shared Services 

Centre, Cnr Bosduif and Volstruis Streets, Bridgetown, 7764 by no later than 30 June 2024. 

 

Enquiries may be directed to Ms Brilaine Manasse at 087 087 3624.   
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